6/11/22 MSLID meeting minutes

Attending: Greg, Kathleen, Amy, Steve

Not attending: Doug, Stan

Meeting called to order at 8:33am

Approved last month's (May) meeting minutes. Motion by Kathleen, 2nd Steve. Minutes approved

Treasurer's report: balance as of May 1: \$18,516.18

May expenses: Wright County \$100, Water testing \$560, Hall rental \$30, Storage garage \$97

Balance as of 5/31: \$17,729.18

Motion to approve by Kathleen, 2nd Amy. Treasurer's report approved

Amy gave an update on the grant from the DNR. It is \$6180 to control eurasion milfoil and CLP. The spraying needs to be done by a different contractor than the company that did the plant survey. Amy will connect with the DNR to let them know that we've sprayed already this year and plan to use the money next year. Amy will also reach out to Christine Jurek re: this grant in hopes of increasing the amount of the lake we can treat. Amy will also let Dan McKewn from Limnopro know about the grant. Nice job Amy!

The MSLID is still looking for board members. Kathleen will connect with a homeowner whose name was forwarded from TAMS. Thanks TAMS for the suggestion

Nutrient testing: No update from Limnopro. Greg will contact Dan McKewn for an update and next steps

Kathleen will connect with Dan Nadeau on impaired lake status and next steps

Amy to send updated MSLID By-laws to the group via email. We are to read and provide final approval. The by-laws will then be posted on the website and will be referenced in the next newsletter for the lake membership to review so they can be approved at the annual meeting.

Regarding annual meeting, we will need to put an announcement in the local paper with the date, time and venue

Laura and Sandy from TAMS gave an update to the group. The website needs updates and MSLID will share in half the expense. The signboard on 80th will be repaired by Todd Eigeneer. Thanks Todd.

TAMS will also put up a new sign board on 75th for those home owners on the south side of Somers.

Dan Henrichs shared feedback on behalf of homeowner Steve Compton that he didn't get any recognition in the TAMS newsletter regarding the outlet work last fall. TAMS will add recognition to the story on the website. Dan also provided feedback that the prairie seed planted on the soil at the outlet doesn't appear to be growing.

Motion to adjourn at 9:40am. Amy, 2nd Steve. Adjourned